
From: Lazar, Steve
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: PLN-2022-17561 | petition w/ 450 signatures in support of HCFA modification
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 12:20:05 PM
Attachments: Petition in Support of HCFA CUP modification (rec"d 5-4-22).pdf

Received this morning.  Scan attached.  Please circulate to the Commissioners if possible.
 
Thanks!
 
Steven Lazar
Senior Planner
Humboldt County Planning &
Building Department
3015 H St. | Eureka, CA 95501
707/268-3741
slazar@co.humboldt.ca.us
 

mailto:SLazar@co.humboldt.ca.us
mailto:planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us
mailto:slazar@co.humboldt.ca.us


















































































































